
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 27, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Robert Columbini 
Regional Program Manager  
Office of Head Start 
Administration for Children and Families 
701 5th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Seattle, WA 98104 
 
Subject:  Snohomish County Early Head Start Advisory Committee Approval of 10CH011314 
Baseline Grant Application 2025 
 
Dear Mr. Columbini, 
 
The Early Head Start Advisory Committee reviewed and recommends the approval of the 2025 
Budget and Baseline Grant Application by the County Council, a quorum being establish, by a 
vote of: 3 For and 0 Against.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cynthia Foley, Advisory Committee Chair 
Legislative Analyst, Snohomish County  
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